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Notice to Ditidaht Membership 

June 27, 2024 

Dear Ditidaht Members, 

Re: Role of Acting Administrator 

Chief and Council wish to express their full respect and acceptance of Mike 
Swityk's decision to step down from his role as Acting Administrator, effective 
immediately. Mike will continue to focus on his work as the Director of 
Infrastructure. 

As we move forward, Chief and Council are actively working to ensure a smooth 
transition and to address any potential impacts of this change. We remain 
committed to serving the best interests of the Ditidaht First Nation and will 
continue to work diligently to uphold the values and priorities of our community 
and membership. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and support during this transition period. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the 
Chief and Council: 
 

jthomas@ditidaht.ca 
tedgar@ditidaht.ca  
dthompson@ditidaht.ca 
tjoseph@ditidaht.ca 
kmack@ditidaht.ca 
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